HB 1256 -- MOTOR VEHICLE AND VESSEL REGISTRATION
SPONSOR: Walsh

This bill repeals the requirement that an applicant for a motor
vehicle registration must provide a personal property tax receipt
or certified statement before a registration will be issued.

The bill also repeals the requirement that an applicant for a
vessel certificate of number or registration must provide a
personal property tax receipt or certified statement before a
registration will be issued.



